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Hear from the Planning Matters Alliance Tasmania (PMAT) on 
how the Liberal Government’s proposed statewide planning 
scheme will impact the lives of residents of the Tasman and 
Forestier Peninsula area, and Tasmania more broadly.
Following the speakers there will be a panel discussion and Q and A session from the audience.

Hosted by Tasman Peninsula Marine Protection.

7pm - Wednesday 14 February 2018  
Eaglehawk Neck Community Hall,  
Arthur Hwy, Eaglehawk Neck 

Tasman and  
Forestier Peninsula  
Planning Forum

The Planning Matters Alliance Tasmania (PMAT) is a growing 
network of over 50 community groups from across Tasmania 
campaigning for a strategic, sustainable and integrated planning 
system which will serve to protect the values that make Tasmania 
such a special place to live and visit.

Event contact
Sophie 0407 501 999 
sophie_underwood@hotmail.com

Speakers: 
Local speaker from Tasman Peninsula Marine Protection

Sophie Underwood, Co-ordinator,  
Planning Matters Alliance Tasmania

Vica Bayley, Tasmanian Campaign Manager,  
The Wilderness Society (Tasmania) Inc.

	 facebook/planningmatterstasf
 To contact PMAT or to find out more visit 

www.planningmatterstas.org.au

Authorised by: Sophie Underwood, 130 Davey Street, Hobart.


